
 

 

Dear Student,  
 
I hope you are looking forward to Joining the UTC in September as we all crave the need for 
normality. Although the last few months have been very disruptive; your future is bright, 
the opportunities available to you by joining the UTC and DC6 partnership are phenomenal 
including bridging the link between education and the world of employment.   
 
I am writing to provide clarity for the enrolment process over the coming weeks; your 
enrolment into Doncaster UTC; start dates in September; the possibility of taster days; 
getting to Doncaster UTC; and information about the Doncaster UTC dress code.   
 
Subject to government guidelines, enrolment into Doncaster UTC post 16 will occur on GCSE 
results day once you have picked up your grades from your current school. This year our 
partnership with the Hall Cross means you will be able to enrol at Hungerhill School in 
Edenthorpe or Hall Cross Academy. Students who currently attend Hall Cross are still 
welcome to enrol at Hungerhill School.   
 
Students wishing to join Doncaster UTC Post 16 provision that are currently studying at 
Hungerhill or Hall Cross can enrol from 9am onward, students studying elsewhere at are 
welcome to arrive and enrol from 11:30am onward at Hungerhill or Hall Cross Academy. I 
can confirm that there will be no advantage to arriving early so take your time to enjoy 
picking your GCSE results up.  
 
If you are unable to attend either location on GCSE results day, please email our data 
manager, Rosie Everley: Everley.R@hungerhillschool.com to arrange a convenient time to 
come and enrol between results day and the start of term.  
 
I will update you on how the process will change should government advice determine that 
we cannot host a face to face enrolment day in August.  
 
Online Enrolment  
All online Enrolment has now commenced and we are actively encouraging you complete 
this as soon as possible if we are your preferred choice. Providing you meet the entry 
criteria on exam results day this will guarantee your place, as we will be oversubscribed.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

Enrolment on GCSE results day - 20th August 
 
It looks unlikely that we will be able to offer taster days in the summer term as had been our 
intention. If government advice changes and we are able to put taster days on we will do so. 
Getting to Doncaster UTC 
Doncaster UTCs central location means we are very easy to get to. Most students use public 
transport in their first year, and we provide information on how to get a travel pass on GCSE 
results day. 
 
Induction day(s) Friday 11th September 2020 
Doncaster UTCs induction day is on Friday 11th September. You will arrive on site for 9am. 
The induction day itself will involve an assembly, some time with your academic tutor and if 
the weather is good, we’ll have a BBQ in the post 16 quad.   
 
The majority of students who have applied have indicated that they want to study courses 
which are entirely located at Doncaster UTC. However, excitingly, a significant number of 
you have applied indicating that you want to study courses spanning both post 16 
provisions.  
 
Students who have applied to the DC6th partnership and have chosen to do courses across 
the UTC and Hall Cross sites will need to attend the Hall Cross induction date on Tuesday 1st 
September 2020, even if the bulk of your timetable will be at the UTC. You will become fully 
aware of your timetable balance on GCSE results day.  
 
Changing Subjects Choices  
If you have decided you would like to change the courses you said you wanted to study at 
the interview, you can let us know on GCSE results day. You do not have to do anything 
now. 
 
  



 

 

Dress Code 
The dress code for Doncaster UTC and Hall Cross Sixth Form is smart casual, think ‘modern 
office wear’. You should not wear tracksuits / sportswear.  
Importantly, (and this is usually an issue for girls) crop tops or low-cut tops which are 
revealing and tight fitting leggings are not appropriate. Smart fitted jeans / trousers / chinos 
and appropriate length skirts are fine. Please note that ripped jeans are also not 
appropriate, and the Principal will have the final decision on whether clothing is suitable 
or not. 
 

 
 
I am really excited about welcoming you to Doncaster UTC in September, please look at our 
online virtual tour on the website to give you a flavour of what will be world-class facilities.   
If you require any further information about Doncaster UTCs Post 16 provision please 
contact Tracy Keith at tracy.keith@doncasterutc.co.uk.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
Mr G A Rawson                    
Principal      
Doncaster UTC                    
 


